
                                                 

 

Newsletter                                           Friday, 24 May 2019 

Message from Mrs Huxham  

Well done to all the children who have taken SATs during the last two weeks.  I am very proud of how hard they have 

worked and I am sure this will show in the results.  You will receive your child’s SATs results, in their end of year 

report in July. 

I would like to thank the KS1 children and parents who attended the Kingdown multi skills festival on Monday.  Miss 

Buckley was very proud of how well behaved you were and how well you participated in the events. 

Pioneers have been learning about ‘people who help us’ and we were lucky enough this week to have visits from the 

fire brigade with fire engine, a doctor, the police and police van.   

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

Please check below or the school calendar as there has been lots of upcoming dates and events added this week. 

Can we please remind all parents, that when arriving and leaving school the children are in your care.  Please can you 

make sure they behave appropriately, for example, not hanging all over and pulling the nets on the new goal posts. 

Thank you. 
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 3rd June – Back to school 

 14th June – Dads doughnuts day 

 15th June - 007 Black Tie Event – Cumberwell Golf Club 

 18th June – Explorers Weymouth trip 

 26th June – Class photos 

 27th June – Yr5. Clarendon taster day 

 1st July – Yr5 & 6. Residential trip 

 3rd July – Youth Parliament meeting 

 9th July – Non-school uniform day – Bring a bottle 

 11th July – Yr5. JOG taster day 

 12th July – Sports Day 

 19th July – FOWAS Family Fun Evening 

 24th July – YR6 Leavers Service – Church 

 25th July – TD Day 

 26th July – Half Term 
 

 

PARKING 

We are continuing to receive many complaints about the parking along Bratton road, at drop off and 

collection times.  We have been informed by the police that they are now receiving complaints 

themselves and therefore they have asked the community enforcement officer to make random checks 

on the parking.  They will be issuing parking fines for anyone who is illegally parking.  

I hope you all enjoy your half term 

Kind Regards 

Debby Huxham 

 

 

West Ashton Sports Day! Friday 12th July. 

Family and friends are welcome to join us on the school field from 9:15-12:30. The event will start at 9:30am with a 

carousel of fun warm-up activities in the children’s house teams; Birch, Oak or Willow. Coloured bibs for each House 

will be provided.  House Teams will then sit together to watch members of each year group compete in races. After 

the races, medals and stickers will be awarded and at the end the winning house will be announced. Sports Day will 

be followed by a picnic lunch. If your child usually receives a free school meal and you would like a packed lunch, 

please let the office know. After lunch the school day ends at 1pm and your child can accompany you home.  If your 

child would like to have lunch with another parent or go home with them due to commitments, please let the school 

office know beforehand. 

 

 

Key Dates:  


